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Head Teacher: Ms C Hasker Together We Achieve

Monday 3rd October 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

This year, the Rugby League World Cup is being hosted in England and will start later this month.

We are very proud to inform you that Mr Grant has been selected to represent Wales at the
World Cup! As a result, we are having to cancel some of his clubs as he is required to attend
additional training prior to the competition and needs time to travel and play in matches during
the competition.

Below is a list of dates when sports clubs will not be on due to Mr Grant being unavailable:
Tuesday 4th October

Wednesday 5th October
Thursday 6th October

Friday 7th October
Tuesday 18th October

Wednesday 19th October
Thursday 20th October
Monday 31st October
Tuesday 1st November

If Wales are successful in the group rounds of the World Cup, there may be additional days
where Mr Grant is unavailable, but you will be informed of this nearer the time.

All matches will be televised on the BBC, with the Men’s, Women’s and Wheelchair tournaments
all taking place over the same time period. If you have the opportunity to watch Wales, please
show your support to Mr Grant and his teammates.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Hasker
Headteacher


